
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, February 15, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe 
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Thania Silverio  
   

1. Math Olympiad first practice will take place Tuesday February 19th in room A208. If you 

cannot attend please see Miss Zalewska before school for more details. 
 

2. Today is the Battle of the Books! If you are participating in the Battle please promptly 

meet in the small gym AFTER you check in with your 6th period teacher. See Ms. Sutsser 

if you have any questions.  

 

3. Are you ready for the winter dance? The winter dance will be on Friday February 22nd 

from 7PM to 9PM. The dance is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be 

purchased with a singed permission form during lunch time starting on Wednesday 

February 20th and ending on Friday the 22nd.  You can get a permission form from your 

advisor or you can go to the Gurrie web page and print out a copy.   There is no bus 

transportation for this event so you will need a ride to Gurrie and you will need to be 

picked up by 9:00 P.M. If you have any questions make sure you ask your advisor.  

 

 
 


